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Trend of Paid Sick Leave Continues

JANUARY 30, 2018

Recently, the Maryland General Assembly voted to override Governor Larry Hogan’s veto of House Bill 1, known as

the Maryland Healthy Working Families Act (HWFA). The HWFA requires employers with 15 or more workers to

provide paid sick leave to employees who work at least 12 hours per week. Employers with 14 or fewer employees

are required to provide unpaid leave for employees who work at least 12 hours per week. With passage of the

HWFA, Maryland becomes the ninth state—joining Arizona, California, Connecticut, Massachusetts, Oregon, Rhode

Island, Vermont, and Washington—to enact a state paid sick leave law. Our Labor & Employment and Compensation

& Benefits Briefing provides details. 
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This entry has been created for information and planning purposes. It is not intended to be, nor should

it be substituted for, legal advice, which turns on specific facts.


